
 

NOTICE OF THE MUNICIPAL PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS (MPAC) TO BE HELD IN THE 
 

2022/2023 FINANCIAL YEAR 
 

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 160 (7) of the Constitution of the Republic of 

South Africa, 1996, that the Municipal Public Accounts Committee (MPAC) meetings of 
Nkangala District Municipality for the 2022/2023 financial year will be held as follows: 

DATE TIME 

 

10 AUGUST 2022 10h00 

04 OCTOBER 2022 10h00 

09 MARCH 2023 10h00 

23 MAY 2023 10h00 

 

Kindly note that the above MPAC meetings are open to the public in terms of Section 160 
(7) of the Constitution of the Republic of South Africa, 1996, and will be held at Nkangala 
District Municipality Building, Committee Room B25, Ground Floor, 2A Walter Sisulu Street, 
Middelburg, Mpumalanga.  
A STANDER – ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER, NKANGALA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
Enquiries on the above notice can be referred to the General Manager: Corporate 
Services, Ms. NN Ngwenya, MPAC Researcher, Mr. HL Phala at: 013 249 – 2012/2120 
or email at: ngwenyann@nkangaladm.gov.za/ phalahl@nkangaladm.gov.za  

 

 

NKANGALA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 

Mr. A Matjiya: Acting Municipal Manager  
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